
 

 

June 30, 2020 

Vista Woods is excited to announce that our last active COVID-19 resident has been released. 

The facility has no known active cases among residents or staff as of June 29, 2020. The facility 

will continue to monitor residents frequently each day and screening staff in and out daily. We 

are in the planning stage for retesting all our residents and employees.  

It is our upmost priority to protect our residents and staff from any further outbreaks. We 

continue to report our status to local, state, and federal officials daily and as changes occur. 

CMS, DIA and IDPH have given all facilities guidance for reopening. This will occur in three 

phases and will take several weeks and months to accomplish for a safe transition.  

We appreciate everyone’s patience and concerns during this period. Unfortunately, this 

pandemic will be ongoing for an unknown amount of time. 
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